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March - April 2015
Dates for your Diary





24 & 25 March – Fluoride varnishing 


1 April – Mill Farm


2 April – Easter bonnet parade / egg      hunt


2 April - Last day of term





Up and Coming





During the last week of term we have booked an Easter trip to Mill Farm to reinforce our learning around Spring and new life.  As this is an educational visit parents / carers will not be accompanying the children.





The visit will take place during the nursery session.





AM – 9am – 11:15am


PM – 12:45pm – 3:00pm





There will be no charge for this trip and we will supply a snack and a drink as usual. 





Looking Ahead


We would like to plan a summer trip to celebrate the end of a successful year in nursery.  





Each child will be able to bring an adult with them and will be a full day out.  We would welcome your suggestions for places to go.





Please put your ideas on a tag at the nursery door and hang them on the ‘thinking tree’.





Easter Fun





We will be having an Easter egg hunt and a bonnet parade on the last day of term.





Please make a bonnet with your child at home for them to show off around the school!





This month in the Nursery our topics will be:





Spring


New Life


Easter


Castles








Reminders


Please Remember - Thursday afternoon and Friday morning are our outdoor classroom days.  Please ensure your child has suitable footwear and a warm, waterproof coat as we will be using the woodland areas and will be out in all weather.





Library


This term we will be making use of the library at the Lanthorn. We will be visiting the library every two weeks and would appreciate it if you could return the book bag so your child can select a new book each time.





Health and safety


Medication – Please remember it is essential that you check with us regularly to ensure that any medication we hold for your child is in date and that instructions for administration are up to date. 





Dinosaur Magic





The children have really enjoyed learning about dinosaurs.  Dino has have lots of very exciting adventures when he has been at home with the children.  Thanks to everyone for their support and creativity with Dino.





A few children have also reported that the Dinosaur eggs that they decorated have hatched and we have met quite a few new baby dinosaurs.  Check out the school blog to see some pictures!


� HYPERLINK "https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/BanktonPrimarySchoolBlog/" �https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/BanktonPrimarySchoolBlog/� 


























